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F r i d ay  8 t h  D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 7  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Talking PANTS teaches children important messages, like their body belongs to them and they should tell 

an adult if they're upset or worried. In our PSHE lessons we have been teaching children how to be safe 

using the PANTS resources from the NSPCC website. PANTS stands for Privates are private, Always        

remember your body belongs to you, No means no, Talk about secrets that upset you, Speak up, someone 

can help. Attached is the child friendly version and here is the link for the parent version https://
www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/underwear-rule-guide-for-parents.pdf. Please 

talk about PANTS with your child. 

 

This term has gone quickly and the Christmas holidays are almost here.  We look forward to seeing parents 

and carers at Parent Consultation meetings and at the Christmas Fair next week and at the Christmas  
service at church on 20th December. 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

@stpaulst luke  

Nursery 
Kazi Mohammed  

Yaqub 

For being keen and happy in all his    
learning. Taking turns and sharing     

beautifully.  

Reception Saqib Ahmed 
For always being ready to learn on the  

carpet and trying his best.  

Year 1 
Asenath          

Owusu-Achau 

For trying her best and having a positive 

attitude to learning in her morning group.  

Year 2 Mariam Begum 
For writing an impressive piece of work in 

Literacy.  

Year 3 Humaira Jannat 
For producing a fantastic report on our trip 

to the Book Show. 

Year 4 Atisha Uddin 
For making huge amounts of progress in 
maths and literacy. For continuing to work 

independently.  

Year 5J Elizabeth Baker 

For being a kind friend in the classroom, 
for her wonderful contributions to our 
school’s singing and for her improved 

handwriting in her school work. 

Year 5K 
Ehsani Zaman     

Tayyiba 

Making great progress with her writing. 
She has begun to use more description and 

always presenting her work neatly.  

Year 6 Ruslan Khok 
Being caring and respectful towards Laura, 

by ensuring she had a seat on the bus. 

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

1063 Blyton House 725 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

1155 Donaldson House 1032 Rosen House  

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number of 

Lates 
 

Lining 
up 

Awards 

Nursery 92.20%  5   

Reception 83.81%  8   

Year 1 93.89%  1  0 

Year 2 96.15%  2  0 

Year 3 97.31%  5  0 

Year 4 92.07%  6  0 

Year 5J 92.00%  3  2 

Year 5K 98.13%  1  1 

Year 6 93.45%  3  0 

Overall  93.27%  34  

Well-done 
Year 5J! 
Keep it 

up. 

Friday 15th December - School finishes at 3pm for parents/carers 
and pupils to join us at the Christmas Fair. Wear your Christmas 

Jumper - KS1 & KS2 Homework Clubs CANCELLED.  
 

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 
food/drinks to share. 

 

Wednesday 20th December - 9:15am Christmas Service/Nativity 
St Paul’s Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome - 

School finishes at 1:30pm. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/underwear-rule-guide-for-parents.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/advice-and-info/underwear-rule-guide-for-parents.pdf


Please remember to check the d iary  dates weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 12th December - Parent Consultations  

Wednesday 13th December - Parent Consultations  

Thursday 14th December - Stay & Play Session for pre 

school children - 9:30am—10:45am - School Hall - All 

welcome—tell your friends, neighbours, everyone! 

Thursday 14th December - Parent Workshop led by    

Georgia Puckett from My Time Active - Mince Pie Making 

9am—10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 15th December - 9am - Parent Coffee Morning—All 
Parents/Carers welcome! Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Jumper Day - wear 

your jumper to school 

Friday 15th December - Christmas Fair - SPSL School Hall 

- School finishes at 3pm for parents/carers & pupils to 

join us at the Christmas Fair  

Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Class Parties - Bring 

food/drink to share 

Wednesday 20th December - Christmas Service/Nativity 

performed by Year 1 & Year 2 - 9:15am - St Paul’s 

Church, Bow Common. All parents/carers are welcome  

Wednesday 20th December - School finishes at 1:30pm 

Thursday 21st December - Tuesday 2nd January 2018 -

Christmas Holidays (school is closed) 

Wednesday 3rd January - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 12th February - Friday 16th February - Half Term 

Holidays (school is closed) 

Monday 19th February - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 30th March - Friday 13th April - Easter Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 16th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 7th May - Bank Holiday (school is closed) 

Tuesday 8th May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 28th May - Friday 1st June - Half Term Holidays 

(school is closed) 

Monday 4th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 15th June - Eid Closure (school is closed) 

Monday 23rd July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Tuesday 24th July - Inset Day (school is closed) 

Wednesday 25th July - Start of Summer Holidays (school is 

closed) 

Parent Consultations are on Tuesday 12th December and 
Wednesday 13th December 

 

3:45pm until 5:45pm  
 

Please  ar r ive  on t ime for  your appoin tment.  
Reminders have  been sen t home.  

 
 

It is important that you attend these meetings as your child’s teacher 

will update you on your child’s attainment and progress this term. 

The last session for all after school clubs and boosters 

will be on Thursday 14
th

 December 2017. 

Spark a lifelong love of reading.  

 

Rebecca Harrison in Year 6  

and siblings enjoying some 

reading at home. 

CATCH THEM READING! 

Share your photos! 
 

 Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk  

Breakfast Club Payment & Reminder  
Please make any outstanding payments by     

Tuesday 12
th

 December for sessions up until 

Wednesday 20
th

 December. 
 

Pupils will be let in from 8:00am (not earlier) and 

must arrive no later than 8:20am. 

Great work by Jedidiah and Anisha in Year 3! #HeadTeachersAward 

Lesson: John the Baptist sharing the message of Jesus coming, children   

tweeted the message as John the Baptist.   

Lunchtime Stars 
CLASS NAME 

Year 2 Hamza Ahmed 

Year 2 Afreen Kamaly 

Year 2 Yusuf Ahmed 

Year 2 Raeef Areeb 

Year 6 Imad Khayer 

mailto:admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk

